
RESIDENTSʼ MEETINGS 
AND UPDATES

While Coronavirus guidance for social 
distancing and limited travel remains, 
we have had to postpone our monthly 
residents’ meetings until further notice. 

Updates and information will instead be 
available via this newsletter, both online 
and in print. 

The online newsletter is updated 
monthly, and a printed version delivered 
four times a year. To view the 
newsletter online please visit our 
website, where you can also subscribe 
to receive the updates via email, at 
www.circusstreetbrighton.com/
construction/newsletter 

COMMUNITY 
NOTICEBOARDS
These monthly updates will also be 
posted on the Circus Street community 
noticeboards at Milner Flats, 
Kingswood Flats, Nelson Place and 
Ivory Place. Henry Construction will 
also post information here on window 
cleaning dates, upcoming events and 
updates. 

CONTACT US
If you have any concerns or feedback, please 
contact Henry Construction:

Maria Cunnea - Resident Liaison Officer:
07594 056 620
mcunnea@henryconstruction.co.uk 
Dedicated email address for residents:  
circusstreetresidents@henryconstruction.co.uk 
Out of Hours Site Security: 
01924 849319

Residential (manned security 4pm – 7am): 
07376 633369 

Kaplan Living: 01273 059088 
LivingBrighton@kaplan.com 
or the reception desk (24-hour)
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Dear Neighbour,

We hope that you and your families had a 
Happy Christmas and New Year, despite the 
current circumstances. 

We appreciate that it is never easy living next 
to a construction site, and that the Covid-19 
situation has made things more difficult for 
many, and we would like to thank you for your 
continued patience. 

We are pleased to say that the construction 
site area is now much reduced due to the 
completion and handover of the residential 
buildings, and that progress is being made on 
the roadworks.  We are looking forward to 
completing all works in 2021. 

Please be assured that Henry Construction 
continue to carry out works under government 
guidelines on social distancing and 
implementing Covid-19 procedures, as do all 
our contractors. Please contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns, via the contact 
details listed overleaf.

The Circus Street Team
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